OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF
COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

Date: May 3, 2022

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jim Skinner, Sheriff ':YD 5

Re: Replacement/Upgrade HigherGround Recorder

We respectfully request Commissioners Court approval to purchase a replacement 911
emergency recording system (HigherGround) in the amount of $40,025.

The HigherGround system is near end of life and serviceability, and has fallen into disrepair.

Commercial Electronics is a sole source provider of HigherGround equipment in the State of
Texas.
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